
 

 

 

Home Learning - Week 22 

This week we have continued our learning based on the story Jack and the 

Beanstalk.   We have … 

 Investigated what plants need to help them grow.  We placed white 

carnations in coloured water and are waiting to see what happens to 

them. 

 Designed our own magical bean packets and found ways of attaching 

them so that the beans do not fall out. 

 Used the computer to draw a picture of our own ‘dream’ magical 

beanstalk and learnt how to change the colour and size of the paint 

brush. 

 Learnt to share and group objects and investigated which numbers can 

be halved equally. 

 Thought of words to describe the giant and have written a Wanted 

Poster. 

 Created flower collages using a variety of materials such as buttons, 

coloured paper, cake cases, sequins etc. 

 We have learnt the last Phase 3 sounds this week, some of them were 

trigraphs – air, ear, ure, er. 

 

Notes/Reminders: 

PE – PE will be on Monday, don’t forget to wear your PE Kit to school. 
 
10 Minute Parent consultations are taking place on Tuesday 13th March and 
Thursday 16th March.  Please speak to a member of EYFS staff to sign up for an 
appointment on the ‘sign up’ sheet. 

 

 



 
Woolley animals – Remember to book online if you would like your child to 
attend the Woolley Animals trip.  We are in need of one more parent helper.  
Please let us know if you are able to help. 
 
Home Learning Task:   

We have now learnt all of the Phase 3 sounds.  We will now be focussing on 

using them in our reading and writing and reading and spelling longer words 

containing these sounds.  Practise the sounds we have learnt by playing the 

Phoneme Pop Game. 

 

There are lots of Spring Flowers that are now blooming.  See if you can spot 

any and draw them in your home learning book.  For example, snow drop, 

crocus, daffodil, tulips. 

 

Have a lovely weekend, Mrs Clark, Mrs Paul and Cheryl. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://ictgames.com/phonicsPop/
https://ictgames.com/phonicsPop/

